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Silver Spring, MD – Twenty midwives were honored with the Outstanding Preceptor Award by the American 
College of Nurse-Midwives at the ACNM 56th Annual Meeting & Exposition last week in San Antonio, TX. 
This award honors preceptors of student CNMs/CMs who have shown outstanding qualities for 
leadership and teaching, been a mentor for multiple students, and have repeatedly promoted standards 
of midwifery education. Nominations were submitted by educational programs.  
 
The 2011 ACNM Outstanding Preceptors are (in alphabetical order): 
 
Lauren Abrams, CNM, Brooklyn, NY 
Angela Anderson, CNM, DNP, Salt Lake City, 
UT 
Lisa Chickadonz, CNM, Portland, OR 
Nancy Donaldson, CNM, Bayside, WI 
Mary Ann Durbin, CNM, Millersburg, OH 
Denise Gershwin, CNM, Spring Valley, CA 
Katie Isaac, CNM, Frankfort, KY 
Laurie Jurkiewicz, CNM, San Anselmo, CA 
Denise Keppel, CNM, Brooklyn, NY 
Kate Koschoreck, CNM, Denver, CO 

Jackie Martin, DNP, CNM, Cincinnati, OH 
Donna McLean, CNM, Fairton, NJ 
Donna Mosier, CNM, Albuquerque, NM 
Linda Nanni, CNM, Westport, MA 
Candace Riehl, CNM, Mayfield, KY 
Sally Rae Soucy, CNM, Plant City, FL 
Catherine Schwob, CNM, Galesville, MD 
Kim Tisch, CNM, Oswego, IL 
Annette Tomasello, CNM, Ann Arbor, MI 
Pam Ward, CNM, Keller, TX

 
### 

 
For more information, please contact Cassie Moore, ACNM Writer and Editor at (240) 485-1822 
or via e-mail at cmoore@acnm.org.   
 
With roots dating to 1929, the American College of Nurse-Midwives is the oldest women's health care association in the United States. ACNM's mission 
is to promote the health and well-being of women and newborns within their families and communities through the development and support of the 
profession of midwifery as practiced by certified nurse-midwives and certified midwives. Midwives believe every individual has the right to safe, 
satisfying health care with respect for human dignity and cultural variations. More information about ACNM can be found at www.midwife.org. 
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